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Notice of Motion – Working Together to Address Transit Worker 
Assaults  

TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:    

1. Request the Government of Canada to amend subsection 269.01 of the Criminal 
Code to include all transit workers in these provisions, not just operators.  

2. Direct TTC staff to coordinate a table with representatives from all three levels of 
government to work with ATU Local 113 on a national framework aimed at 
eliminating transit worker assaults.   

3. Request TTC staff to explore options, in consultation with ATU Local 113, to 
continue to raise public awareness of transit worker safety and respect for TTC 
employees, as soon as possible.   


